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Contact Representative Call Script

Hello Representative [Last Name]. My name is [name] from [city], and I am a Coloradan. I am also a proud 
Member of OneShare Health’s Health Care Sharing Ministry. 

As a dedicated and loyal Member of such a Ministry, I stand with over 1.5 million Americans who have also made 
the choice to access a cost-effective alternative to the Affordable Care Act that meets our religious beliefs. 

[Please consider adding a personal story here about how you have benefited from being a Member of OneShare 
Health.] 

I am calling today because I am concerned about House Bill 22-1269. Since I am a supporter of religious freedoms 
and the right to choose what’s best for my family, I just can’t let this happen. 

Colorado has been a leader in preserving religious freedoms, which is why it’s so mindboggling that HB 22-1269 is 
attacking religious ministries. 

I urge you to stand by the beliefs of which you have, previously, so ardently defended. For us.

Oppose HB 22-1269 and be the voice that allows Coloradans to continue to have a choice in their health care while 
protecting our religious liberties. I know you will do the right thing. 

I know that you will stand beside Coloradans like me, who deserve their right to choose religion, freedom, and 
what’s best for their families in these most dire of times.  

Thank you. 


